From:

City Council

Sent:

June 12, 2018 8:21 AM

To:

City Council

Subject:

Form submission from: Write a Letter to Council

RECEIVER

JUN 12 2018

CITY CLERK'S OFFICE SASKATOON

Submitted on Tuesday, June 12, 2018 - 08:20 Submitted by anonymous user: 64.110.236.200

Submitted values are:

Date: Tuesday, June 12, 2018

To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council

First Name: iennv Last Name: ly

Address: Empress Street

Province: Saskatchewan

Postal Code:

Email:

Comments: Good day,

City: Saskatoon

I am writing in regards to a Spadina and 33rd street bridge. I could not be more opposed to this idea. We really don't need another bridge. Driving from one side to the other is currently not an issue. It might take twenty or thirty minutes.

I am so sad that the importance of the Meewasin is being downgraded to save a matter of minutes off people's commute. This is a unique area that facilitates the love of nature and is a true treasure for the city. When I am at the river, I see people fishing at the Kinsmen platform, jogging, meeting fellow citizens, and generally just enjoying the area. Turning it into another commuter lane is entirely wasteful. Not to mention, we'd have to maintain a new bridge.

To be entirely honest, the more we discuss it, the more I feel like Saskatoon is not someplace that meets the values I have and I begin to think I should move my family to a place that places more importance on community spaces as opposed to the importance of cars.

The results of this submission may be viewed at: https://www.saskatoon.ca/node/398/submission/235804